

For more information, contact:

Janine Nelson National Public Information Officer PIO@COG.ORG http://www.cog.org/

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Covenant of the Goddess Releases Statement on Climate Crisis

Anaheim, CA, August 15, 2021: The Covenant of the Goddess (CoG) held its annual Grand Council business meeting, August 14-15, 2021. Members in attendance expressed their concern with the state of our climate regionally and throughout the world. The situation requires immediate action from CoG's leadership in the Pagan, Wiccan, and Witchcraft community and encourages individuals to engage in positive climate actions.

Based on their concern, and the recently released United Nations landmark climate report that details scientific consensus and political consensus about climate change, the Members of the Covenant in attendance, unanimously agreed to the following statement:

Given the conditions of the planet and the science in understanding Earth's climate change, The Covenant of the Goddess is joining with the United Nations' statement on climate change and declaring a climate crisis and urges all Witches to support, materially, spiritually, and magickally, the conversion to sustainable energy resources.

###

About The Covenant of the Goddess

The Covenant of the Goddess (CoG) is one of the largest and oldest Wiccan religious organizations. The Covenant was founded in 1975 by representatives of many Craft traditions who felt a need for a national organization that could work to secure for Witches the same legal rights as those enjoyed by followers of other religions. The Covenant is incorporated as a non-profit religious organization in California, though it has grown to be an international organization.